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Concerning the bill at hand, LD 227, I strongly feel that this bill should not be passed.
The public has not had sufficient time to consider the matter, nor has it been made 
widely known that the issues within this bill were to be made into legislature. 
The science has not been confirmed beyond any doubt in support of transgender 
surgeries on minors, nor is there irreproachable proof that suggests that it actually 
helps with the wants and desires of the children in the long run. It is dishonorable to 
push something like this through without notifying the public that this was up for 
discussion. Shame on all of you.
Vote NO on LD 227.


